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Comments: Mid-Swan DEIS

 

Dear Kurt Steele

I am concerned that the proposal to authorize logging

and road building over a 15 year period without providing

specific details and analysis in the EIS violates NEPA.

 

There are already 567 miles of roads in the project area.

The Swan Valley needs fewer roads, not new ones.

Protecting habitat for endangered wildlife is crucial,

and transparency is, too.

 

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely

Alex Cox

 

"We must all learn to live together as brothers, or perish together as fools." MLK

 

 


